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Disposal of Land at 
Staniforth St   

 Newtown 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Emails dated 
14/4/24 and 
4/6/24 to Cllr Ziaul 
Islam. Dear Cllr 
Islam, Please find 
attached the draft 
Cabinet 
Committee 
Property reports 
in respect to the 
sale of a car park 
on Staniforth 
Street for 
redevelopment. It 
is proposed that 
the reports will be 
considered on the 
26th of June 
committee.  

Some of the 
information 
shared is 
confidential and 
therefore not for 
public disclosure.  
Should you have 
any comments 
please let me 
know. To meet 
the reporting 
deadlines, I would 
welcome your 
comments by 4 
pm on the 7th 

 No response received. 
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June and I 
apologies in 
advance for the 
short notice for 
response. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


